August 6, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein, KOSBV
N,.A.R.T.E.

9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter concerning the reception of WKTK on
June 3 in Kansas.

I am writing to confirm that your report of our programming
is correct.

We are always happy to receive letters such as yours
reporting the reception of our station. Thank you for
listening and taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

oA

Ken Skok
Chief Engineer, WKTK-FM
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